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  World Leaders, Citizens Call for Peace and Healing at the 
Philippine One Million Rally of Hope 

 
 
Manila, Philippines—Millions of people from 63 
nations gathered online for the inaugural 
Philippine Rally of Hope to call for peace and 
healing of the nation and 
world.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Brazil, IAPD Honor UN World Harmony Week 
 
 
Brazil—The International Association for Peace 
and Development in Brazil held the program 
“World Interfaith Harmony Week: Building 
Bridges Beyond the Frontiers, looking to a 
unified world of peace under 
God.  

 

  

  

  

  Nepal ‘Peace Talks’ Webinar Commemorates World Interfaith 
Harmony Week 

 
 
Kathmandu, Nepal—UPF-Nepal held a second 
program to celebrate World Interfaith Harmony 
Week, a “Peace Talks” webinar on the role of 
academicians in advancing 
peace.  
 

  

  

  

  World Interfaith Harmony Week Observed in Georgia 
 
 
Tbilisi, Georgia—UPF marked World Interfaith 
Harmony Week with a webinar titled “The 
Importance of Dialogue among 
Religions.”  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Peru Holds Initial Meeting for International Media 
Association for Peace 

  



 

 

 
 
Peru—UPF-Peru hosted an online forum 
introducing the International Media Association 
for Peace (IMAP) on January 
20, 2021.  
 

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

FEB 25: (Russian language) Culture as the Bridge of 

Peace and Friendship in Eurasia 

FEB 26: Lessons Learned from Dismantling the Iron 

Curtain – How They Might Apply for Korea Unification 

FEB 27: 5th Rally of Hope: From Pandemic to Peace  

MAR 1: How Can Scandinavia Contribute Towards Peace and Development 

on the Korean Peninsula? 

MAR 2: (Italian language only) The New North Korea - How Kim Jong Un is 

Changing the Country 

MAR 5: UPF-IAED - What Economic Model Would Enable North Korea to 

Develop Whilst Ensuring Peaceful Rapprochement on the Korean Peninsula? 

MAR 8: International Women's Day 

MAR 20: A Peninsula Peace Initiative: The Balkans and the Korean Peninsula 

MAR 25: Transition to Peace on the Korean Peninsula: What Confidence 

Building Measures are Necessary and Who Can Guide the Process? 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


